Did You Know?

The Legal Services Corporations
outreach campaign, called Protecting
the Promise, is aimed at ensuring legal
aid is available to low-income Florida
residents who need it. To see if you're
eligible for civil legal aid or to find an
LSC-supported legal aid organization
near you, visit www.Isc.gov/the-report.




